Johnson, Roy

To: bill. ordemann@elpaso.com; Catanach, David

Cc: james.duckworth@elpaso.com; Wrotenbery, Lori
Subject: Well No. VPR 'E' 34 and Administrative Order SWD-826
Dear Bill,

As we discussed on Monday night this office will require additional information on the subject well prior to any injection. The
amended application for injection needs to address the changes in well bore construction and he formations that are to be
injected into. In light of the fact that this well has encountered so much gas in formations below the Trinidad Sandstone
and that Devon has a 100% intrest in these formations this office will require a waiver from Devon that states they have no
objection to the disposal of produced water into this wellbore. There also may be an issue that Vermejo Park Ranch may
require notification and you may want to review this with your legal staff.

If you have any questions please contact me at this office.

Roy Johnson
District Supervisor



